REQUEST FOR BOARD ACTION

HENDERSON COUNTY
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS
MEETING DATE: August 16, 2017
SUBJECT: Construction Manager at Risk Hendersonville High School
PRESENTER; John Mitchell, Business and Community Development Director
ATTACHMENTS: No

SUMMARY OF REQUEST:

At the November 16, 2016 meeting of the Board of Commissioners, the Board approved plans
for 2 new Hendersonville High School, and directed staff to proceed with the project.

Staff convened a committee to select a Construction Manager at Risk to complete the project.
Clark Nexsen, the Architect of Record, will present the results of the committee’s work.

BOARD ACTION REQUESTED:

No action requested.

Suggested Motion(s):

No suggested motion.



